
From: LARRY E. JONES <larry_e_jones@sbcglobal.net> 
Sent: Sunday, February 4, 2018 12:37 PM 

To: Brittany Causey; Biju Mathew; Karen Hunt; Mahbuba Khan; Mark Tepper; Marvin Franklin; Noah Webster; Noel 
Bernal 
Cc: karen.hunt@frostbank.com; Michael Land; Amy Swaim 
Subject: Re: Resignation 

All , 
It is with sadness that I tender my resignation as a CRDC board member. I have enjoyed serving with all of you on the 
CRDC and in helping to make Coppell even better. 
Effective Feb. 1, I accepted a position supporting AT&T's new advertising and data analytics company, which is based -­
wait for it -- in New York City. Kim and I will be relocating to NYC soon and I will be travel ing back and forth in the 
meantime. They tell me NYC is just like Arkansas and North Texas, so I look forward to it, assuming my hillbilly visa is 
approved. More seriously, this is a great professional opportunity for me and we are both excited about exploring the City. 
My best to all of you . The CRDC is a great volunteer board serving the citizens of Coppell and I look forward to seeing 
what it accomplishes in the future. 
With best regards, 
Larry E. Jones 


